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DCR Recreational Advisory: Marine Park Bandstand in Boston  

  
WHAT:          Beginning on Friday, April 26, 2024, and continuing indefinitely, the Department 

of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will close the Marine Park Bandstand in 
the City’s South Boston neighborhood due to public safety concerns. In March 
2024, DCR conducted a building assessment and discovered that the stone edging 
on the roof had deteriorated significantly over the winter posing a risk to public 
safety. The Bandstand will remain closed until DCR can conduct repairs 
that accommodate the historic restoration work.  

  
WHERE:    Marine Park Bandstand in the City’s South Boston neighborhood   
  
WHEN:         Beginning on Friday, April 26, 2024 – indefinitely  
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